
 

MEMO—OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL  

Date:  November 13, 2019 

To:  Dr. Kent Mutchler 

From:  Mr. Tom Rogers 

Re:  Board Presentation for Tradition of Excellence Award 
 

 

I want to express my sincere appreciation for the opportunity to present to the Board of Education 

students whose accomplishments and contributions to Geneva High School exemplify the Tradition of 

Excellence Award.  On Monday, November 18, 2019 we will present to the Board of Education the 

following student. 

 

A. Boys Cross Country State Qualifier: 

 

Benjamin Calusinski 

This athlete qualified to compete at the IHSA Class 3A Boys State Cross Country Meet held November 9,  

2019,  in Peoria, Illinois.   Ben placed 120th overall.   

 

The cross country team is coached by Peter Raak, Head Coach; Mark Hedrick, Jake Kaufman, Chris 

Palmquist, Ben Jeffrey and Beth Morrison, Assistant Coaches. 

  

This student distinguished himself, our school and Geneva District #304.  Thank you for this opportunity.  


